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Date:  February 9, 2022 
 
To:     Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From: Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:   Board Policy Revision - EDDB 
 
 

I would like to discuss the revision of Board Policy EDDB at the next Committee 
of the Whole meeting on February 14, 2022. During the revision process, I 
received input and reviewed the changes with appropriate members of my team, 
as well as Cabinet members. Thank you. 
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